Psychoanalytic Society

Minutes 11/9/10

PRESENT:
Helen Silverman
David Beyda
Michael Stern.
Sharon Brennan
Janice Bennett,
Roanne Barnett,
Harriett Kaley

ABSENT:

BJ Cling

Ella Lasky

Maureen O’Reilly Landry
Robert Prince

Rhonda Sternberg

1. Helen opened meeting with acceptance of previous minute from 10/1210
with 2 additions.

2. Helen reported that Bob had sent the memorial memo to tracks and only 2
new names were added. Irving Steingart and Larry Gould. He will let Shelley
know so that they can be included on memorial list.

3. Discussion of next years Memorial lecture was postponed until Maureen was
at meeting and could tell us more about what is being planned.

4. We need a Rep for senate and Harriette almost volunteered. It was voted that
the Society would pay cab fare for the Rep. Harriett will let us know her final
decision soon.

5. Date for the Cocktail party will be on F ebruary 25 6-9 at Harmonie club.
Sharonn reported that they have raised their fee to $95 per person. There
was discussion about finding another place to have cocktail party in 2012,
perhaps at a restaurant.

The fee structure was changed for the cocktail party with members paying
$35. And guests paying $50. Passed by 6to1.

Roane bought up that 50 th anniversary committee had thought about
having in an event in conjunction with our cocktail party. We need to hear
more about that. But the feeling of the group was that the cocktail party was
very much a Psych Society endeavor.



. Harriett wanted to be sure that we had agreed and were clear that we had

agreed to contribute $3000. To the reception at Dision 39 for the 50t
anniversary selebration year. It was agreed that we had made such a
commitment. We would like to know how the Society would be recognized.

. Roanne is our rep to the 50 the anniversary proceedings and she was asked
to take back the message that the Society wanted to have our Cocktail party
as usual and that we would have our own 50t anniversary celebration there.

. Harriette brought up the possibity of making a large contribution to the
program from the Society. Maybe an endowment of some sort. This will
have to be looked into legally and also from the Society’s finance’s.

. David suggested that some our funds could be used to promote and
promulagate psychoanalysis.



